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ATTENTION 

TO ENSURE THAT YOUR CARPORT SHED HAS BEEN 
SECURELY INSTALLED AND ITS WARRANTY VALIDITY, IT IS 
IMPORTANT TO READ THE FOLLOWING PAGES CAREFULLY. 

 
 



As the owner of your product, it is important to take the necessary steps to ensure its 
stability and durability, especially in areas where heavy snow or high winds are 
common. Following these three steps will help prevent any damage due to snow or 
wind loads, and ensure that the product warranty remains valid. 

1. Shoulder Support Bracing (Reinforcing Tube)
Shoulder support bracing is installed on both sides of the truss to provide 
additional support to the structure. This helps to distribute the weight of snow 
and wind loads evenly across the structure, preventing any one area from 
bearing too much weight. The bracing should be installed according to the 
manufacturer's instructions, ensuring that it is securely attached to the truss.

2. Steel Anchor Cables
Steel anchor cables are a critical component of the shed's stability, as they hold 
the shed firmly to the ground and prevent it from being lifted or shifted by wind 
or snow loads. These cables should be installed on all four corners of the shed 
and attached to the ground using suitable anchors. It is important to ensure that 
the cables are securely anchored to the ground, as any loosening could 
compromise the shed's stability.

3. Concrete Pad and Anchor Bolts
Installing the shed on a concrete pad or equivalent provides a stable foundation 
for the shed and helps to prevent it from shifting or settling over time. Anchor 
bolts should be used to secure the shed firmly to the concrete pad, ensuring that 
it does not move during high winds or heavy snow loads. It is important to 
ensure that the anchor bolts are installed according to the manufacturer's 
instructions and that they are tightened securely.

It is important to note that the shed is not engineered to handle snow and wind loads, 
and the engineering drawing is not available from the seller. Therefore, it is crucial to 
check the local building codes and regulations to determine if a permit is required for 
the installation of the shed. In some areas, a permit may be required for any type of 
structure, regardless of whether it is engineered to handle snow and wind loads. 

If a permit is required and the shed does not meet the engineering requirements, it 
may not be possible to obtain a permit for its installation. In such cases, it may be 
necessary to either modify the shed to meet the engineering requirements or to choose 
a different type of structure that is designed to handle snow and wind loads. Any 
modifications required to meet building codes and regulations are the sole 
responsibility and expense of the owner. 

In summary, it is important to prioritize safety and compliance with local building 
codes and regulations to avoid any potential safety hazards or legal issues in the 
future. By following these three steps, you can ensure the stability and durability of 
your shed and prevent any damage due to snow or wind loads. Remember, failure to 
follow these steps may result in the voiding of the product warranty. 


